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Full Text

The Permanent Forum reiterates its recommendation that Member States review
and revise their constitutions and legal frameworks to comprehensively recognize
the rights of Indigenous Peoples, including the right to self-determination. Such
review and revision processes should be driven and guided by Indigenous
Peoples. The Forum also recommends that Member States develop and adopt
specific national action plans to ensure that all policies and laws conform with the
recognition and advancement of the right to self-determination, including self-
governance and autonomy. The Forum further recommends that States engage in
processes focused on decolonization and reconciliation policies that facilitate the
path of Indigenous Peoples to self-determination, with the full and effective
participation of Indigenous Peoples.
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